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Dear Ms Cawcutt 

Enquiries to: 
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Queensland 
Government 

Queensland Haalth 

Ray Brown 

Chief Information Officer 

Health Services Information 
Agency 
31704777 
31704777 
DG071551 

RECEIVED 

0 2 SEP 2013 

HEALTH AND COMMUNI1Y 
SERVICES COMMITIEE 

Thank you for your letter dated 20 August 2013t regarding the Question on Not1ce taken at the 
Health and Commumty Services Committee public heanng on 7 August 2013 in relation to the 
rmplementation and recommendations in the Auditor-General's Report to Parliament 4: 2012-3, 
Queensland Health - eHealth Program. 

I thank the Member for Bundamba for the question of 'Whether there are any officers or 
consultants who worked on the Health payroll working on the eHealth project. Including HBCIS. 
and 1f so, what level they are". 

Apart from the Ch�ef Information Officer being involved in the governance processes I can advtse 
that there are no Queensland Health staff and/or Contractors/Consultants who were associated 
with the payroll Implementation project currently working within the eHealth Program, inciuding 
HBCJS. 

I further advise that there are five staff and one Consultant currently working on the eHealth 
Program who worked as part of the payroll recovery team post go-live. These s�aff comprise of 1x 
A03, 2 x A04, 1x A05, 1x AOS and one Busmess Change Consultant 

Should the Health and Community Service Committee require further information, the Department 
of Health's contact 1s Mr Ray Brown, Chief Information Off1cer, Health Services Information 
Agency, on telephone 3170 47i1 

Yours sincerely 

Or Michael Cleary 
A/Director-General 

Office 
19th Floor 
Queensland Health Building 
147- 163 Charlotte Street 
BRISBANE OLD 4000 

Postal 
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Phone 
3234 1553 

Fax 
32341482 


